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No Action Required: Information Only 
Scripps ACO MSSP Final Results: Performance Year 2022 

The Scripps ACO’s MSSP Final Reconciliation of Performance Year (PY) 2022 was 
released by CMS in August 2023. Scripps ACO did not earn shared savings due to losses 
being within the 2% risk corridor. 

While additional analysis on cost and utilization trends is underway, below is a snapshot 
of our PY2022 results: 

PY 2022 SCRIPPS ACO MSSP RESULTS AT A GLANCE 
 

40,557 attributed beneficiaries 

  

$8.92M raw losses produced for CMS  

 

1.79% increase in expenditures compared to benchmark (2% threshold 

for Shared Losses)  
 

$0 savings shared with Scripps ACO MSSP by CMS 
 

Key takeaways and performance drivers include: 

• There was a $486 PMPY increase to the historical benchmark (negative 
adjustment), due to impacts from risk score trends, national-regional blended 
factor, and shift in population proportions. 

• Ambulatory Coding and Documentation initiative began in Calendar Year 2022, 
which will impact PY 2023. Future focuses in this area, including Annual 
Wellness Visits, will drive improvement. 

• Quality performance threshold met with 80.62%, representing the sixth year in 
a row of meeting quality requirements.  

• Quarterly performance dashboard for providers with attribution began in 2023. 

We thank you for your participation in the Scripps ACO and MSSP. With your partnership, 
we look forward to continuing to deliver value-based, high-quality patient care. As we 
enter our seventh year in the MSSP, we encourage your ongoing engagement as it will 
increase our opportunity for shared savings for our ACO and its participants in the future. 

If you have any questions, please contact the ACO Operations team at 
scrippsACO@scrippshealth.org. 
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